
TOWN OF MAPLE CREEK 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

January 1, 2018 
PERMIT TO OPERATE TEMPORARY 
TRANSFER STATION AT LANDFILL 

 

 
 
Effective January 1, 2018, The Town of Maple Creek Landfill 
will temporarily operate as a Transfer Station. All household 
waste will continue to be accepted at the Landfill, but will be 
placed in bins to be transported to Swift Current Regional 
Landfill.  Lynn Needham and staff will direct you to the 
proper bins. Tipping Fees will remain the same. Residential 
Garbage collection will continue as usual. 

 
Plans are underway with Ministry of Environment to 

construct a new landfill cell. 
  

The Town of Maple Creek wishes to 
thank you for your co-operation and patience. 

 


